Village of Ft. Edward Zoning Board

The Village of Fort Edward Zoning Board of Appeals will meet at 6:00 pm on Wednesday, November 18,
2020 via Zoom Meeting for its regularly scheduled monthly meeting. During this meeting, the Zoning
Board of Appeals will conduct a public hearing to consider a Site Plan Review application from
Kristopher March for property located at 145-149 Broadway, tax map number 171.5-2-12 & 171.5-2-13.

Kristopher March has proposed to demolish 145 Broadway and expand the brewery with a beer garden.

This public hearing is scheduled as required by Chapter 100 of the Code of the Village of Fort Edward,
3.3.1 titled “Site Plan Review”. All interested parties will be heard at this time.

Signed by Janelle Rose — Zoning Board of Appeals Secretary



